
Example letter for Schools to send to Parents/Guardians regarding Previously 
Looked After Children LAC Pupil Premium Grant 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Separate to funding available for those in receipt of free school meals and Service 
Children, the Pupil Premium Grant for Previously Looked After Children (Adopted, 
Special Guardianship Order and Child Arrangement Order) is available for schools 
equating to £2,345 per Previously Looked After Child per annum. 
 
May we ask that, for any pupil where these circumstances are relevant (Adopted, 
Special Guardianship Order and Child Arrangement Order), you provide school with 
the appropriate supporting evidence. In turn, we will be able to record this information 
on our School Census return in January and subsequently utilise the additional funding 
to support your child’s learning. 
 
If you require any further clarification please don’t hesitate to get in contact. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 


